
 

To view the District's Final Offer dated January 29, 2014, click here... 

On Wednesday, January 29, 2014, the California School Employees Association (CSEA) Negotiation Team 

and the District Negotiation Team engaged in the mediation process with a mediator provided by the Public 
Employee Relations Board (PERB). Unfortunately, resolution was not accomplished through the mediation 
process.   

 

The District continues to offer a 5.25% increase on the salary schedule.  

http://links.schoolloop.com/link/rd?href=736c5f6c696e6b6666303163633065623266687474703a2f2f727573642d63612e7363686f6f6c6c6f6f702e636f6d2f66696c652f313232363830343935373930312f313232383537383739353635302f343139383036323336323536313137393332382e706466

